
December 17, 2013 

 
Corpus Christi Business and Job Development Corporation 
President 
1201 Leopard Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401 
 
Del Mar College 
Attn: President Dr. Mark Escamilla 
101 Baldwin Blvd 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78404-3897 
 
 
 On November 18, 2013 the Type A Board voted to renew the Type A agreement between the 
Board and Del Mar College PTAC Program for one year.  The City Council approved the renewal on 
December 17, 2013.  This renewal is in effect from January 1, 2014, through December 31, 2014 and the 
grant amount is $37,500. 
 
 
Regards, 

 

Robert Tamez 
President 
 


